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Welcome to the  
2017-18 school year! 
  
I hope you all enjoyed our 
beautiful summer and managed to ôbankõ 
some of the sun as we will all draw upon this 
come January.  The start of school is always an 
exciting time of the year for students,  
families and staff.  We recently welcomed the 
Class of 2021 to AHS at our Freshmen LINK 
Orientation day. Overall, a great start to the 
new school year and very much looking  
forward to another great year at AHS. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
Monday, Sept 18:  Grade 12 Parent Meeting 
at 6:30 pm in Brodniak.  This is a very  
important meeting for parents of The Class 
of 2018.  AHS Counselors will discuss a  
number of important topics including senior 
year graduation requirements and preparing 
for post-secondary transition.   
 

Friday, Sept 22:  ASD Staff Development.  
No school for students 
 
Monday, Oct 2 ð Friday, Oct 6:  AHS 
Homecoming Week & Activities (DanceðOct 7) 
 
This past week students and staff reviewed our 
Student Handbook in Advisory.  Please take 
a few minutes to review our handbook with 
your student.  You will find it on our website:  
http://ahs.asd103.org.  Dress code, attendance 
& truancy policies, closed campus & off campus 
privileges, and parking requirements tend to 
be popular topics at the start of the school 
year.   

We strongly encourage all student  
drivers to park in student parking and to 
refrain from parking on neighboring 
streets to avoid potential issues  
including ticketing from APD. 

 
September is Attendance Awareness 

Month:  School Attendance is a crucial factor 
in the overall success of your student with  
regard to academic achievement.  I ask that 
you reinforce our focus on attendance with 
your student and schedule appointments 
(vacations) outside of the school day (year) 
whenever possible. Did you know? 

Students should miss no more than 9 days of 
school each year to stay engaged, successful 
and on track to graduation. 

Absences can be a sign a student is losing  
interest in school, struggling with school-
work, dealing with a bully or facing some 
other potentially serious difficulty. 

By 6th grade, absenteeism is one of three signs 
a student may drop out of high school.  

By 9th grade, regular and high attendance is a 
better predictor of graduation rates than 
8th grade test scores. Missing 10 percent, or 
about 18 days, of the school year can  
drastically affect a studentõs academic  
success.  

Students can be chronically absent even if they 
only miss a day or two every few weeks.  

Attendance is an important life skill which will 
help your child graduate from college and 
keep a job. 
 

For additional information on school  
attendance, visit: http://www.attendanceworks.org/  
 
Please contact me at jronngren@asd103.org 
should you have any questions or concerns 
 
In Seahawk Pride! 
 
Jon Ronngren - Principal 

http://ahs.asd103.org/pages/Anacortes_High_School/Parent_Student_Resources/PTSA
http://ahs.asd103.org
http://www.attendanceworks.org/
mailto:jronngren@asd103.org
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PTSA  
Presidentsõ  
Message  
 

Greetings to all of you as 
we begin the 2017-2018 school year.  
 

The new school year is off and running. Lots of 
new things for all of us ð new grade level, new          
instructors, new PTSA leadership, and for some a 
new school!  PTSA volunteers are already working 
ð helping out during òSeahawk Startupó days and 
providing breakfast for instructors and staff the 
day before school. We are thrilled to have so 
many renewing their PTSA membership. Thank 
you for joining us in supporting Anacortes High 
School early!  

 
                Our first meeting will be on  

Monday, September 11th  

at 6:00 pm in the library.  
 

All are welcome - members or not.  After that, 
meetings will be on the first Monday of the month 
at 6:30 pm in the library. The next meeting is 
Monday, October 2nd at 6:30pm. We again 
promise to get you on your way in about an hour! 

Many of our meetings will begin with a speaker ð 
about 20 minutes with some question period, then 
our business meeting. High school is a special time 
for all of us. Navigating it successfully is much  
easier when you are better informed. 

Your membership dues help students and AHS  
instructors alike.  Some examples include: 

¶ Support of Link Crew for incoming freshmen 
¶ Hospitality appreciation for teachers, staff and 

students  
¶ Grants to teachers for programs and materials 
¶ Campus beautification 
¶ Speakers for special assemblies 
¶ And of course the class committees that      

provide for safe and drug & alcohol free  
graduation night celebrations 

We invite you to join PTSA. A form can be found 
on the AHS website under PTSA and/or weõll be at 

 

many school activities to make it easy to join. Itõs 
just $14 per person, and so much benefit comes 
from that membership.   

See you soon! 
 

Kim Post  
AHS PTSA President 

AHS PTSA Annual Poinsettia Sales  

October 10th - November 8th  

 

 
 

 

Hard to believe that the Holiday Season will be 

here before we know it!  AHS PTSA is excited to 

announce our Annual Poinsettia Fundraiser.                          

Forms will be available  

October 10th through November 8th.   

All orders are due with payment by November 

8th.  Proceeds from this important fundraiser  

support the PTSAõs drug and alcohol free  

graduation night celebrations, as well as  

scholarships and other student-oriented  

activities. Our traditional offering of red, white  

and pink is once again available for your holiday 

decorating and enjoyment.   

 

The profits from the Business Orders go to the 

Class of 2018 graduating seniors for their  

Grad Night Celebration.  
 

Order forms will be available soon on the  

AHS website under the PTSA page. 

Please contact Dana Erb, see email below for more 

information.  
ahspoinsettiasales@gmail.com 

 
SAVE THE DATE:  

 
Poinsettia Pickup will be  

Tuesday, November 21st @  
Anacortes Middle School Commons 

Time 3:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

http://ahs.asd103.org/pages/Anacortes_High_School/Parent_Student_Resources/PTSA
mailto:ahspoinsettiasales@gmail.com
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SAT or ACT Testing: Four year college-bound   
students must take the SAT or ACT. Students are 
encouraged to take it more than once. This will give 
students a chance to use the higher of the test 
scores. Colleges in WA State will accept either the 
SAT or the ACT. For out-of-state schools, please 
contact the college you are interested in attending 
admissions office for their test requirements.  
Please Note: AHS is a testing site for the SAT 
on 11/04/17 and 06/02/18. 
 

SAT registration and dates can be found at    
http://sat.collegeboard.com/register/sat-dates. 

ACT registration and dates can be found at 
http://www.actstudent.org/regist/dates.html. 

AHS PSAT Test Day Information: 

ā    The PSAT will be given on Wednesday, October 
11th, 7:30-10:30 a.m. 

ā    The PSAT will be given to all sophomores ð no 
registration required. 

ā    Juniors (or freshmen) who want to test must 
complete the PSAT registration form and submit it 
with payment to the ASB window by Friday, October 
6th. 

ā    Non-AHS students who want to test must also 
complete the PSAT registration form and submit it 
with payment to the ASB window by Friday, October 
6th. 

ā    Fee Information: There is no fee for  
sophomores to take the PSAT. Juniors, Freshmen 
and non-AHS students may register for the test and 
pay $20.00 to the ASB Window. 

ā    Room assignments for sophomores/freshmen will 
be posted by the Main Office by Friday, October 
6th.  

ā    Students should report to their assigned testing 
rooms by 7:15 a.m. 
 

College ApplicationsñParents of Seniors intending 
on applying to 4-year colleges should encourage their 

students to start the college application process  
early.  Many applications are now òliveó online and 
deadlines vary from college to college. Colleges  
encourage students to apply early for the best 
chance at admissions and financial aid.  DONõT 
WAIT, start the process now!! 

 

2018 SENIOR PARENT MEETING:  Monday,  
September 18th at 6:30pm In Brodniak Hall. Please 
join us for an informational meeting to discuss senior 
year plans and procedures. Topics will include  
Culminating Presentations, college applications,  
financial aid, and other important information. 
 

 

Scholarships: As we receive them, scholarship   
information will be posted to the Counseling Center 
Website under òFinancial Aid/Scholarshipsó.  Take 
advantage of this opportunity by researching these 
scholarships early and oftenñgood scholarship 
search websites are also listed.  Our website is     
updated weekly so please check frequently through-
out the school year.  Please note that the majority of 
scholarship organizations have converted to a      
computerized online (paperless) application process; 
therefore familiarity with our scholarship website 
and technology is important for success with this 
process.  Many State/National Scholarships are now 
available and can be found online using one of the 
scholarship database search engines.  Most local 
scholarships will not be available until after January.  

  

Donõt forget to fill out your Free and Reduced Lunch 
Form!  

Forms must be completed each school year in  
order to be eligible.   
 

Families who qualify also meet the criteria for re-
duced fees on the following: 

*        Advanced Placement (AP) and PSAT Exams  

*        ASB Cards  

*        Class Feeõs  

*        College Bound Scholarships 

*        Summer School 

*        Athletic Fees 

 

Please take a moment and complete your 2017-
2018 form today!  Forms are available at the 
school district web site www.asd103.org.  

Please contact the High School Counseling Center 
if you have any questions. 

September 2017  

Important                    

Dates & information  

From your AHS counseling center  

http://sat.collegeboard.com/register/sat-dates
http://w
http://ww.actstudent.org/regist/dates.html
http://www.asd103.org/


 

 

CLASS of 2018: 
 
Welcome back to school class of 2018 families!  This 
is going to be a great  senior year! We are  
continuing fundraising for grad night, we have $10 
raffle tickets on sale till the end of October. We 
will be set up at most  home Football games. You 
can win some nice prizes that local businesses as 
well as non local businesses have donated to the 
Class of 2018. We have Hawk socks for sale, please  
contact Brenda Cornett 360-299-0632 for more 
info. 

We are having our first parent meeting of the 
year September 18th at 5:30pm at the Majestic. 
Please join us!  

Contact Margaret Hardesty if you would like to 
volunteer this year at ytsedrah6@gmail.com 

Please continue to check us out on Facebook: class 
of 2018 at ANACORTES HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 
2018 or email us at  

Anacorteshighschoolclassof2018@gmail.org 

Thank you! 

 

Co-chairs for Class of 2018 

Margaret Hardesty 

Reiko Nystrom 

 

CLASS OF 2019: 
 
Welcome back Class of 2019 &  Parents! 
 

Wow!! You are half way through your high school 
years. Time to buckle down and finish strong. You 
need to focus on your part, let the parents focus on 
the finish line. Now with that said...we are looking 
for the Class of 2019 parents to step up their game. 
Grad night is coming up quicker than you think, 
with a lot of money still to be earned. We are  
looking for all of your help. 
 
We are planning an all 2019 parent meeting: 
October 5 - Thursday at 6:30pm in the 
Anacortes High School Library. 
 
If a parent representing each 2019 student could  
attend. We will discuss the fundraisers we have  
ongoing, what is expected to raise for the grad night 
party, continuing forward or going a completely  
different route. We have tried different events, 
without much help and had to cancel some as well. 
So we are reaching out for you to help, so your  
students could have a year end party, that has  
always been a tradition at AHS. 
Please help out and do your part. 
 
Thank you and hope to see you all 
there.  
 
Erin Saunders 
Class of 2019 Grad Night Chair 
 

CLASS of 2020: 
 
Hello Class of 2020! We are off to a great start and 
these are some fundraisers that we have lined up so 
far to help with the Class of 2020 Grad Night. 
 

Seahawk  Purple Power Banks!  
The pocket size cylinder  
features a rechargeable 2000mAh 
battery capacity which can give 
your smart phone enough charge until you can 
find an outlet. 
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FINANCIAL AID/FAFSA UPDATE FOR SENIORS 
& SENIOR PARENTS: Annual Fall Financial 
Aid Information Night will take place on Monday 
October 16th@ 6:30 pm in Brodniak Hall. The 
FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid) will open this year on Sunday, October 1, 
2017. 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS!!  Do you need a letter of 
recommendation?  Donõt forget that instructors and 
school counselors must have three weeks prior  
notice!  Need an official high school transcript?  
Transcripts requests must be done at least 24 hours 
in advance to the High School Registrar.  Students 
who wait until the last minute may have their   
requests denied.  Remember all fines must be 
cleared before an official transcript will be re-
leased. Donõt put this off get your requests in 
ASAP!!  

mailto:ytsedrah6@gmail.com
mailto:Anacorteshighschoolclassof2018@gmail.org
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ôAnacortesõ word artõ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

13ó x 19ó Posters - $20 

13ó x 19ó polycarbonate mounted ready to         
hang print - $65 

 24ó x 30ó Fabric wrapped w/floating frame, 
ready to hang - $150  

 Canvas Grocery bag - $20 

Canvas book bag - $15 
 

New Seahawk items are available for  
purchase including purple tumblers and lanyards 
with our good old Seahawk logo. 

 

¶ Tumbler with straw - $15 each 

¶ Lanyard - $5 each 

 

 

 

 

 

Most items also available for purchase at  
Island Smoothie or you can email  

Marilyn Hanesworth 
at mhanesworth@wavecable.com.   

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Marilyn Hanesworth,   

co-chair Class of 2020  

CLASS OF 2021: 

Hello Class of 2021 families!   

We are currently forming a committee for Grad 
Night 2021.  Do you have a great fundraising idea? 
Would you like to be involved with the selection of 
our Grad Night location? There are many ways 
that you can help!   

We are planning an our first Class of 2021 parent 
meeting, please come join us on: 

Wednesday, September 20th 

5:45pm 

Village Pizza 

Please contact either:  
Libby Digweed (digletmom@gmail.com) or 
Monique Nations (moniquenations@yahoo.com) for 
more information. 

Thank you and looking forward to 
seeing you at our first meeting. 

Libby Digweed 
Class of 2021 Grad Night Co-Chair 

Girls swim and dive needs you! 
 

The season is ready to start and we need  
timers for our home meets.  Experience is not 

necessary, training provided.  Earn community 
service hours.  Meets are on 9/14, 9/23, 10/3, 

and 10/19 at 2:30 pm.  If you are able to help 
at any of the meets, please contact Lissa 

Snowman at lissasnowman@hotmail.com.   

mailto:mhanesworth@wavecable.com
mailto:digletmom@gmail.com
mailto:moniquenations@yahoo.com
mailto:lissasnowman@hotmail.com
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The Rhododendron (AHS Yearbook)  

The deadline for submission of  

Senior Portraits for inclusion in  

The Rhododendron  

is Friday, Oct. 20th, 2017.  

Any portraits turned in after  

Friday, October 20th 

WILL BE CHARGED A  

$20 DOLLAR LATE FEE .  

Senior portraits WILL NOT be           
accepted after October 31st.    

Email them to ahsyearbook@asd103.org or  
submit a flash drive or CD  at the  

ASB window. 

Purchase, messages, info, and photos for Senior and 
Baby Ads are due by November 21st.  

The ads are designed by the yearbook staff.  
 

For pricing, specific details, and examples of last 
year's ads, please go to ahs.asd103.org and find The 

Rhododendron page under the  
Activities tab. If you have any questions, please 
email them to ahsyearbook@asd103.org 

Yearbooks can be purchased up to Thanksgiving 
break for $50. The price will increase to $70 
when they go on sale again in the Spring.  

 
 

The Rhododendron 

Save the Date - Saturday, November 4th  

Looking for a new mattress?   Come out and 

support the Choir Booster program!  

         November 4th, 8 -5 

Mattresses are on sale at a    

significant markdown off of 

regular retail prices.  

We will be in the Middle School 

Commons all day.  

Contact: Laurel Harrison for any questions.  

harrison@startouch.net  or (360) 770 -9701  

OAK HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL COLLEGE FAIR 
 

What:            Oak Harbor High School Focus on the 
  Future College/Career Fair will have 
  more than 60 representatives on hand 
  to meet with students and parents 
  from a variety of post-secondary     
  programs including 2 year colleges, 4 
  year colleges, technical schools,       
  apprenticeships, military & more.  
  All grade levels are encouraged to             
            attend! 
 

When:            Monday, October 2nd from  
  5:30pm ð 7:00pm 
 

Where:          Oak Harbor High School ð Student 
  Union Building (SUB) 

1 Wildcat Way Oak Harbor, WA 
98277 
(360) 279-5400 
 

Questions:     Carla Hurst, OHHS College & Career 
  Counselor   (360) 279-5710  -   
  churst@ohsd.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be streaming The Rock, sporting 

events and some concerts too on YouTube 

this year.  Here's the link: 

www.youtube.com/ahslive   Students and 

parents can subscribe to the YouTube  

channel and get updates on all of the live 

events.  This fall the Broadcast Club will be 

live streaming the following sporting events:  
 

9/22 Football 

10/6 Football 

10/22 Football 

10/24 Volleyball 
 

mailto:ahsyearbook@asd103.org
mailto:ahsyearbook@asd103.org
mailto:harrison@startouch.net
mailto:churst@ohsd.net
http://www.youtube.com/ahslive
http://www.youtube.com/ahslive


 

 

Page 7 The  SCREAMER  

ASB ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Homecoming week is October 2nd -  6th.  

Homecoming week will start the 2nd and we will have a spirit 

week that will lead up to the dance.  

To kick off the week there will be an assembly on the 2nd  

where royalty will be crowned and judges will be introduced. To 

end the week there will be an assembly on the 6th where the 

classes Lip Syncs will be presented and judged.  

Mural and display cases will be made on Thursday, Sept. 28th 

from 2:15 -  6:00pm . Murals will be painted in the cafeteria and 

display cases will be put together in the designated case for 

each class.  

Lip Sync practices will be on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 

from 7:30 -  9:00pm during HOCO week. Freshman will practice in 

the AMS Commons, Sophomores will be in the AHS Cafeteria, 

Juniors are in the Aux Gym and Seniors will be in the main Gym.  

Floats will be constructed at a designated area for each class. 

The times for this are 4:00 -  8:00pm . Classes are still working 

on securing their locations.  

Field Night is on Wednesday, Oct. 4th, from 6:00 -  9:00pm .  

Volleyball will be in the Main Gym and Soccer on the field.  

There will also be a game night held in the Aux Gym.  

After school on Friday, Oct. 6th the annual homecoming parade 

will start downtown at 3:00pm .  Class floats and royalty will 

be presented to the community.  

Homecoming Football game against Lakewood starts at 7:00pm .  

The homecoming dance will be held on  October 7th  at the AHS 

Gym. Ticket sales will be announced.  

 

More information on dates and times of other  

activities will be in the next Screamer issue !  
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Seahawk Sports Update!  
 

Here are some home events for our varsity fall sports: 

 
FOOTBALL ï   Fri., Sept. 15 vs. Burlington-Edison, 7:00 p.m.  

    Fri., Sept 22 vs. Sehome, 7:00 p.m. 

    Homecoming game is Fri., Oct. 6 vs Lakewood, 7:00 p.m.  

 

VOLLEYBALL ï   Wed., Sept. 13 vs. LaConner, 7:15 p.m. 

 Thurs., Sept. 14 vs Ferndale, 7:15 p.m. 

 Thurs., Sept. 21 vs. Sehome, 7:15 p.m. 

 Sub-varsity starts at 5:40 p.m. 

 

GIRLS SOCCER ï   Tues., Sept. 12 vs. Lynden Christian, 7:00 p.m. 

    Thurs., Sept. 14 vs Ferndale, 7:00 p.m. 

    Thurs., Sept. 21 vs. Sehome, 7:00 p.m. 

 Sub-varsity starts at 5:00 p.m. 

 

CROSS COUNTRY ï  Wed., Sept. 13 vs. Lynden & Squalicum, 4:00 p.m.    

 

TENNIS ï    Fri., Sept. 15 vs. Ferndale, 3:30 p.m. 

    Mon., Sept. 18 vs Sehome, 3:30 p.m. 

    Mon., Sept. 25 vs. Bellinghan, 3:30 p.m. 

 

GIRLS SWIM & DIVE ï  Thurs., Sept. 14 vs. Squalicum, 2:30 p.m.  

    Sat., Sept 23, NWC Invitational, 2:30 p.m  

 !ŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ tǊƛŎŜǎ  
¢ƛŎƪŜǘ tǊƛŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǎŜǘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ b²/Σ ŀƴŘ ![[ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŀōƛŘŜ ōȅ ǘƘƛǎ ŀƎǊŜŜƳŜƴǘΦ 
 

!ŘǳƭǘǎΣ IΦ{Φ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ !{. ŎŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ aƛŘŘƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ !ǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ {ǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƛƻƴΧΧΧΦΦΦϷсΦлл  
 

±ƛǎƛǝƴƎ IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ !{. ŀƴŘ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅκaƛŘŘƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ tǊƻǇŜǊ {ǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƛƻƴ ΧΦΦϷоΦлл 
 

{ŜƴƛƻǊ /ƛǝȊŜƴǎ όŀƎŜ снύΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧϷоΦлл 

 

Check out all the fall schedules, including JV and C -team, on the Northwest Conference website at 

www.nwcathletics.com  

 

 

 

 

http://www.nwcathletics.com
http://www.nwcathletics.com
http://www.nwcathletics.com/
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ŀƴ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŜȄŎǳǎŜŘ ōȅ ŀŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜΥ  

мΦύ aŜŘƛŎŀƭ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘϝϝ  

нΦύ CŀƳƛƭȅ ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ 

оΦύ tŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅΦ  

ϝϝ! ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ ƻǊ ŘŜƴǝǎǘ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ŀŎŎƻƳǇŀƴƛŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 
ŘƻŎǘƻǊ ƻǊ ŘŜƴǝǎǘΦ  

¢ƘŜ ŀǘƘƭŜǝŎ ŘŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ǾŜǊƛŦȅ ŀƴŘ  
ŜƴŦƻǊŎŜΦ 

http://www.wiaa.com
mailto:etitus@asd103.org
mailto:csouth@asd103.org


 

 

Seahawk Athletic Booster Association (SABA)  

Welcome Back! We are excited to be kicking off a new school year & sports season!     
We look forward to seeing you out there cheering our teams on!  

A big thank you to Katrina Riddle for her hard work putting the sports calendar together. A 
wholehearted thank you also goes out to the businesses  who support SABA by advertising 
on the calendar.  

SABA is still in need of a President, Vice-President and Treasurer If you are interested please attend this 
month's SABA meeting or contact Heather Brennan at brennan@wavecable.com. 
 

SABA is an organization that supports student athletes at AHS. It is made up of a parent club with each individual 
sport having its own sub-W`iV$ėAYaVYfg\]dė]gė^ighėĒ+ėdYfėmYUf$ė=Zėmciė\UjYb hė^c]bYXėmYh"ėXcė]hėhcXUm$ė=ZėmcióXė`]_Yė
to learn more about SABA, go to http://ahs.asd103.org/pages/Anacortes_High_School/Athletics/AHS_Athletics  

SABA meetings are scheduled for the second Monday of each month at 7:00pm in the library; however, the     
September meeting is scheduled for Sept. 11 at 7:00pm. The October meeting is scheduled for Oct. 9 at 7:00pm. 

  Fall Seahawks Sports Teams 
Boys Tennis   Brad Moore 

Cheer    Liz Raabe 

Cross Country   Brad Templeton 

Football    Dick Freier 

Girls Soccer   Gretchen Hanson 

Girls Swim   Leslie Mix 

Volleyball     Kelsey Swapp 

 
 

 

New photos of AHS sports, spirit and performing arts 

are uploaded daily on ahs.smugmug.com! Download images  

and order prints online. 

The  SCREAMER Page 10  

mailto:brennan@wavecable.com
http://ahs.asd103.org/departments/athletics
http://ahs.smugmug.com/
http://ahs.smugmug.com/
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ASB Officers Michael Mantell 

President 

Jeremy Downs 

Vice President 

Halley Geist 

Secretary 

Josh Johnson 

Business Manager 

Senior Officers Thomas Dylan 

President 

Madison Berris 

Vice President 

Caitie OõConnor 

Secretary 

Evan Rodriguez 

Business Manager 

Junior Officers Emmett Moore 

President 

Elly McFarland 

Vice President 

Natalie Dale 

Secretary 

Ros Cohen 

Business Manager 

Sophomore Officers Sameer Shorab 

President 

Savannah Sevieri 

Vice President 

Ava Hawkins 

Secretary 

Kody Ongpituk 

Business Manager 

Freshman Officers Quinn Coble 

President 

Jessica Augustoni 

Vice President 

Abby Schnabel 

Secretary 

Chloe Erikson 

Business Manager 
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September is Attendance 
Awareness Month! 

 

This year AHS has decided to use  
Attendance Awareness Month as a  
kickoff for a campaign to improve our  
attendance.   
 
The theme this year for AHS is ñAttend 
Today Achieve Tomorrowò. Each  
Friday during September and each 
month after, we will be sending an email 
to parents covering different aspects of 
attendance. 

Here are a few facts about attendance:  

 Å Students should miss no more than 9 
days of school each year to stay  
engaged, successful and on track to 
graduation.  

Å Absences can be a sign that a student 
is losing interest in school, struggling 
with school work, dealing with a bully or 
facing some other potentially serious  
difficulty.  

Å By 9th grade, regular and high  
attendance is a better predictor of   
graduation rates than 8th grade test 
scores. 

Å Missing 10 percent, or about 18 days, 
of the school year can drastically affect a 
studentôs academic success.  

Å Attendance is an important life skill 
that will help your child graduate from 
college and keep a job. 

Please help your student develop good at-
tendance habits.  If you have any ques-
tions or concerns please contact Dean of 
Students Mike Baribault at 360-503-1330 
or mbaribault@asd103.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome all new members,  
with a special invitation to our new 
freshmen, to be part of making  
our Anacortes community and  

families better.   

FCCLA is a leadership/community 
Service building club.  Our first 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
September 13th in Ms. Robison's 
room 127 at 2:15.  We will be  
planning this years community  

service activities and getting ready 
to go to the Fall Leadership  
Conference at Warm Beach 

on October 24th from 8 am-12:30 
pm.  The cost of the conference is 
$30.  We will be back in time for 
sports. Club dues are $15 and are 

due by November 1st.   
Our club officers are:  President-
Savannah Sevieri, Vice President- 
Monica Nyland-Goings, Treasurer-
Katie Webb, Secretary- Miranda 
Sebastian, VP of Membership-
Hannah Loesch, VP Community  
Service- Tatum Mesplie, VP-Public 
Relations-Jalina Provost, and VP of 
STAR Events-Kara Foster.  Contact 
any of the officers for more  

information. 

mailto:mbaribault@asd103.org


 

 

Title IX Compliance Notice: The Anacortes School District complies with all federal and 

Washington State rules and regulations and does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis 

of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender 

expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal ac-

cess to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated 

to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination (see below). Anacortes School District is a 

drug, alcohol, and tobacco-free workplace. Anacortes School District is an Equal Opportunity     Employer. 

Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to: Cindy Simonsen, Title 

IX/RCW 28A.640 Director of Learning and Instruction 2200 M Avenue Anacortes, WA 98221 Phone: 360-

293-1200 / Fax: 360-293-1222 csimonsen@asd103.org Connie Martin Director of Special Education and 

Student Support Services 2200 M Avenue Anacortes, WA 98221 Phone: 360-293-1200 / Fax: 360-293-1222  

cmartin@asd103.org  

Dates to Remember 

September 2017   

11 PTSA First Meeting of the year!     6:00pm - AHS Library   

18 Senior Class of 2018 Parent Meeting  6:30pm Brodniak Hall  

20 Flu Shot Clinic - AMS Commons - 3:00pm till 7:00pm  

22 NO SCHOOL - Staff Development  

October 2017   

2 PTSA Meeting 6:30pm - AHS Library  

2 Oak Harbor High School College Fair   -  5:30pm to 7:00pm  

6 AHS Homecoming Parade and Football Game!  

7 Homecoming Dance - AHS Gym  

11 PSAT Testing - 7:15am - All Sophomores   (Freshman & Junior students optional)  

16 Senior Class of 2018 Financial Aid for College Parent Meeting 6:30pm Brodniak Hall  

18 Fall Choir Concert - 7pm, Brodniak Hall AHS  

19 AHS Band & AMS Advanced Band Concert  7:00pm Brodniak Hall  

20 Senior Photoõs deadline for all submissions 

27 NO SCHOOL ð Staff Development  

 

ANACORTES  

HIGH SCHOOL  

1600 20th Street  
Anacortes, WA 98221 
(360)293-2166 
 
Principal  
  Jon Ronngren 
Assistant Principal  
   Kecia Fox  
Athletic Director  
  Erik Titus 
Career & Technical Director  
  Joe Furin 
 

PTSA Board Members  
 
President  
  Kim Post  
Vice President  
  Monique Nations 
Secretary  
  Rebecca Carrol 
Treasurer  
  Joyce Anderson 
 

Newsletter Editor  
  Dana Erb 
  dana.o.erb@gmail.com 

 

mailto:cmartin@asd103.org

